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Dear Colleagues,

As Section Editor-in-Chief of Remote Sensing, I am pleased to announce the 
winners of the Remote Sensing Travel Awards for 2021.

The awards have been granted to Dr. Amen Al-Yaari, who was awarded a post-
doctoral fellowship by UMR METIS (Environment, Transfers and Interactions 
in Soils and Water Bodies), Sorbonne University, and Dr. Meng Lu, the post-
doctoral fellow of Department of Physical Geography, Utrecht University.

With so many high-quality applicants, the evaluation process and final decision 
were challenging. We would like to thank all the applicants for submitting their 
diverse and fascinating range of research topics. On behalf of the Assessment 
Committee, I congratulate the winners on their accomplishments. 

Prof. Gerrit de Leeuw
Section Editor-in-Chief, Remote Sensing
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